



June 6, 2008

Mr. James Black Entel Communications 230 West Parkway Pompton Plains, NJ 07444

Dear Mr. Black:

On behalf of the entire Morris County Vocational staff, parents and students, I would like to thank you for your help with the internship requirement. The assistance you have extended to us has been invaluable and has helped our students gain an insight into a possible career field that cannot be obtained in a school setting. Our students can now say that they have a better idea of what essentials are needed to be successful in their chosen career area.

We cordially invite you to attend the Academies Graduation exercises on Wednesday the 25<sup>th</sup> of June at 7 P.M. at Parsippany Hills High School. Seating will be reserved for you in center first row. Enclosed is an invitation with the particulars.

We are looking forward to your joining us to celebrate the success of our graduates on June 25<sup>th</sup>. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Janice Kilgallon at 973-627-4600, extension 243.

Singerely,

James M. Rogers

Superintendent of Schools

Enclosure

JMR/ck